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As part of the ESSER Il Assurance Statements, the United States Department of Education requires all ‘
districts to post their plan for uses of the ESSER Il funds on the school website. In order to comply with
the USDOE requirement, the following is a list of how the funds will be used.

1. Overton Public School will spend $55,000 on staff development. The development will include
one day of in-service beyond the regular contract days for the school years 2022-2023, 2023-
2024, and 2024-2025. We are planning on providing professional development opportunities
for all preschool through grade twelve staff members. The focus will include work with the
Language Arts, Reading, Mathematics, and other essential curriculum areas. Staff members will
be brought in prior to the beginning of school and be paid a stipend.

2. Overton Public School will spend $107,800 on technology for students and staff. Overton Public
Schools is purchasing educational technology (hardware & software) to enhance every
students/staff opportunity to participate in remote, hybrid and/or in person models. The
technology will also allow students to work at home during evenings and weekends if a face to
face environment. The technology will integrate the whole child needs with the academic needs.
Ensuring equitable instruction allows the school to consistently meet the social-emotional needs
of all students.

3. Overton Public School will spend $75,770 on new curriculum. The new curriculum will include
research-hased materials and resources for math, reading and language arts, and science. The
new curriculum will be selected from the Nebraska Instructional Materials List.

4. Overton Public School will spend $140,285 on HVAC improvements. Overton Public Schools is
replacing and upgrading existing HVAC units that will improve the air quality in the school.
Newer units will increase the air handling ability as well as utilizing better filtering capabilities.
We will also replace old carpet with new carpets which will reduce and dust, mold, and help
with air quality within each classroom.



